From: Collett Pruitt

To: Participate
Subject: meeting tonight 7/6
Date: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 2:58:32 PM

Hello Ketchum

I am unable to attend tonight's meeting in person, however | want to voice SUPPORT for
the approval of the emergency ordinance allowing recreational vehicles on private property.
I would rather see them allowed on a ‘long-term' basis rather than ‘short-term’, but short-
term is a start.

I SUPPORT controls of any sort on short-term rentals. Since the Short-term Rental market
has blossomed (with no regulation), Long-Term Rentals have become almost non-existent.
Place high option taxes on Short-Term private rentals (higher than hotel/motel rates),
require permits & limit the permits to only a very FEW, ect. DO WHATEVER YOU NEED TO
DO, GET CREATIVE & DON'T REINVENT THE WHEEL - OTHER RESORT COMMUNITIES ARE
WAYYYYY AHEAD OF US.

The workers & regular people of BLAINE COUNTY can NOT afford to live in ANY of the Blaine
County communities they work in. This is DISGRACEFUL. It has ALWAYS been lopsided (I
have lived in WRV since 1978), however currently it is IMPOSSIBLE! PLEASE FIX THIS
NOw!!

Thank you
Collett Pruitt

Collett Pruitt
208-720-2844

taxibug@gmail.com
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